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On Thursday, July 19, 2001, Peabody Energy will announce the results for the first quarter of fiscal year 2002,
ended June 30, 2001.

A conference call to review the results has been scheduled for 2 p.m. CDT on Thursday, July 19. You can listen to
the call by dialing the following phone number:

   U.S. & Canada      (800) 230-1951
   International      (612) 288-0318

The live call and replays are also available through the internet at http://www.peabodyenergy.com/ .

Peabody Energy is the world's largest private-sector coal company. Its coal products fuel more than 9 percent of
all U.S. electricity generation and more than 2 percent of worldwide electricity generation.

MAKE YOUR OPINION COUNT - Click Here
http://tbutton.prnewswire.com/prn/11690X33825330
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